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Our Elders

Last Week's Records

Servant Schedule

Grow

                		    This Sunday,  March 1st                   Next Sunday,    March 8th

                              
                              

Faith Road NEXT Generation
We are continuing our study of Jesus's Life.  

Be sure to grab your child's weekly handout 
when you pick them up and enjoy diving a little 

deeper with them into Jesus's life and
experiences.

Faith Road Wed. Class
                Philip and the Ethiopian
                             Eunuch

Sunday, 
March 1, 2020

Our mission is to equip people to become fully devoted followers of Jesus

6 pm Service
"A Good Life !"

www.maricamproadchurch.com

Service Schedule:
Adult Studies 9:30 am
Sun. Worship10:30 am

Sun. Evening Worship 6 pm
Wed. Class 7 pm

We offer the following services 
for your convenience:

An attended Nursery for  3 year 
olds and under 

    John Branard                          Steven Casaletto

Please turn cell phones off 
or on vibrate.  Thanks!

If you are visiting with us today, 
please fill out a Connection Card 

and bring it to Guest Central 
after services.

Order of Services

Day's  of Elijah

    Jesus Paid  it  All

I'll fly Away    #674

Opening Prayer

Welcome

Jeff Smith

Prayer Cards Read 

In Christ  Alone   #F28

Offering of Thanks

Jeff Robison

The Lord's Supper

Closing Prayer

Sunday AM Class Attendance:  85   Ocala Oaks Attendance:  30
Sunday AM Attendance:  147    Sunday PM Attendance:   20

First Sunday Family Worship
No Kid's Church Today

Opening Prayer
Song Leader
Presiding
Closing Prayer
Nursery
Kids Church
                                 

Sound Booth

      Ray Griffin                                Bobby Deason
      Michael Winkler                        John Ross 
      Wayne Conner                         Steve Kennedy    
      Jordon Del Cerna                     Gerald Fletcher
      L. & J. Wheeler                          J. & S. Stokes 

Children will be dismissed 
after The Lord's Supper

Jeremy Stokes

Equip Conference
Please make plans to attend the 
Equip Conference in Orlando this
summer, July 16 through July 19,
at the Rosen Centre Hotel. 
For more information and/or
to register, please visit the website:
www.equiporlando.org   The theme 
for this year is
          “His Vision, Our Focus” 

I Have Decided to Follow Jesus    #674

      Wayne Colyer (914)420-6658,  Ed Fletcher (352)732-2878 
 Jeff Robison (352)624-2840 | Tom Webb (352)817 4622

Minister: Jeff Robison, Youth Ministeer: John "Beef" Branard

First Sunday Family Worship
No Kid's Church Today

WIFI Network: Maricamp_2GEXT or 
Maricamp_5GEXT
Password: Churchofchrist

"Living Lives That Please
The Lord"

1 Thessalonians 3:12 - 4:12

   Children will be 
         dismissed after The     

          Lord's  Supper

God is so Good

First Sunday Worship 
      I Sing Praises    #97

It  is  Well  with My Soul    #490



Prayer List Updates...
Family

Friends

If you would like someone to remain on the prayer list, please update the office weekly; otherwise 
they will be removed after two weeks posted. The Long Term prayer list is published monthly.

The next Wednesday evening dinner will 
be on March 4, 2020 at 6 o'clock. 

Janice Hastings and Priscilla Noell will 
be serving Hamburger/Vegetable 

Casserole,  Salad & Dessert.  
Dinners are $5 per plate. Please 

remember to mark your attendance cards 
so that they  will know how many meals 

to prepare.  Thank you!

"10 for God & My Neighbor" Special 
Collection -THIS SUNDAY!

This is our special monthly collection to 
help support the Bobita Children's Home 

in the Dominican Republic. Everything 
over $700 goes to DIGNITY (Wear 

Gloves). Thanks so much for your continued 
support!

Seek
                    Youth Group Fund-raiser
Race Car Wash has designed a program to 
help our Youth Group raise money quick-
ly and easily at absolutely no cost to you! 
When you arrive: PUSH  the FUND-RAIS-
ER BUTTON on the auto cashier screen, 

ENTER YOUR ORGANIZATION’S 4 DIG-
IT CODE,  and 10% of the total sale will be 

donated to our Youth Group!
 DON’T FORGET YOUR CODE:

2750
Located at: 3065 SE 24th Street - Ocala. 

Next to Publix across the street from the 
Church.

REMEMBER MARCH 7th
Before you go to bed RUN your clocks up one hour.  We will spring 

forward 

Serve

Dates to Remember
March 1st

10 for God & Neighbor(Ministry
partner this month Dignity

(Wear Gloves)
March 7th
Ladies' Day

Daylight Savings Time Begins
March 16-20

LCP Spring Break
April 4th

Men's Beakfast 8:30 (F.H.)

Theresa Kennedy  will be starting treatment March 9th
Tom Webb   surgery went well ; still in considerable pain
Michael Winkler struggling with a variety of health issues
Tammy Trotter new cast allowing move mobility and begin P.T. next week
BobbyDeason recovering from a fall, going to physical therapy for right
shoulder,  hopes to see us soon
Toni Taylor fighting bronchial infection

Love

Note from The Hill Family,
wishes to thank you for your encouragment 
in the months proceeding Greg’s passing! 
Thank you for special notes; comments; 
prayers both public and private.  It was 
Greg’s wish that the family gather to support 
one another before his death which we were 
able to do.  There will not be a public service!  
Thank you again for your love, support and 
understanding.

Florence Scheffler (winter visitor) diagnosed with cancer in July, needs prayers
Brent Fitzgerald (father of Jason) growth is benign. May be a possible infection 
which caused the bleeding.  Will undergo EUS procedure on Friday March 6 at Halifax 
to remove it
Susie Miller (mother of a friend of Linda English) diagnosed with rare disease, 
will under chemotherapy:  lives in Greensboro, NC

                
                Ladies’ Day, March 7th
Please save the date! Mark your calendars. 
Theme is Choose Joy.  guest speaker
this year is Lynelle Fairchild.  
Any questions contact Hilda 
Hollandsworth at 352 857 3820

Prayer request from Patricia Trott: “Students for Life” - prolife organization 
which targets high school and college students with the pro-life message.
They are holding a “40 days for Life” prayer vigil to end abortion
February 26 - April 17. If you have questions about this vigil or organization, 
contact Patricia Trott or see web site  www.40daysforlife.com

Thank You for all the visits, calls, and flowers from our wonderful church family. 
David and I appreciated each kindness so much.  	 Love, Hilda Hollandsworth


